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Ref:ltp/choir/dh/jd                                                                                                                   8th February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
During choir, your child has been learning songs for a performance called ‘SingFest – Music through the 
decades’. This performance will take place at Crewe Lyceum Theatre on the 18th March 9.30am. Children 
will be required to come to school for registration and will get a coach from school to the theatre. Your child 
will sit with the school, in the stalls, away from the public. 
 
As part of the performance, family members and friends are able to watch the performance. Tickets are 
now on sale and can be purchased from the Singfest website.  More information can be found on the leaflet 
given with this letter. The following information has been given to us for you to consider when booking 
tickets: 
 

We would love for parents to attend the concert to support their children and join in with the experience.  
Due to the way the theatre is laid out, whilst we have made every effort to ensure you will get the vest view of 
your child, it maybe the case that parents will not be able to see their children during the performance. Not all 
schools will be situated on the stage. However, we would recommend reviewing the seating plans below and 
using the recommended seating advice when booking tickets to obtain the best view of your child’s school.  

To maximise your chance of seeing your child in the performance, please see the below suggestion.  
If your child is in the stalls, we recommend you get tickets for either the stalls or the circle (if these are not 

being occupied by schools).  
Tickets for this year’s Singfest project are available at a cost of £6.00 per ticket and all tickets are unallocated.  

 
I really hope you can come and see the amazing work your child has been doing in choir.  
Don’t hesitate to ask Miss Hitchen on any details, if you have any questions.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
 
Miss Hitchen 
 


